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September 23, 2018 

Sam Lin – Manager 

Project Development Unit 

1402 Maple Street 

Redwood City, CA 94063 

650-369-4766 

slin@smcgov.org 

Prequalified firms for provision of Bidding Subcontractors for 

the San Mateo Health System Campus Upgrade Project,           

San Mateo, CA  

The County of San Mateo Project Development Unit (PDU) has received a total of Eleven (11) Statement of 

Qualifications (SOQ) submittals in response to the Request for Statement of Qualification (RFSOQ) for the 

San Mateo Health System Campus Upgrade Project Group B & C scope of work. Upon careful consideration 

of the SOQs submittals, we would like to announce that the following firms have met the qualification 

criteria and have been selected to receive a Request for Proposal for the Specialty Trade Subcontractor 

Services (Group B & C) for the construction of the San Mateo Health System Campus Upgrade Project. 

Main contacts for the short- listed firms will receive an email with document download link when the RFP is 

available. Please refer to the RFP for detailed information and future timelines for the County’s proposal 

process. PDU will conduct an in- depth evaluation of the proposals submitted and select the lowest 

responsible bidder for the respective trades. 

Qualified Firms to receive Request for Proposals (by Trade Code): 

2631-PV Photo-Voltaic Assemblies (Group B & C Scope) 

• Intermountain Electric Company 

• Borrego Solar 

3140-SU & 3163-DL      Shoring & Deep Foundations (Group B & C Scope) 

• Stroer & Graff 

• Malcolm Drilling 

• Foundation Constructors 

• Drill Tech Drilling & Shoring 

• Condon Johnson 

• Berkel & Co. Contractors, Inc 

• Schnabel Foundation Company 
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